From: Kathy Leff

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 1:27 PM

To: Megan Piercey < Megan. Piercey @mississauga.ca>

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Hello

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the school traffic safety committee.

I have sincerely appreciated the opportunity it has afforded me.

Affective immediately.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely Kathy Sent from my iPhone